
Theodore j Weiner 
 

Dear sirs, I am a New York State,California, european community LICENSED veterinarian who is
toatally against the proposed changes ,ammendmants to rules and practices of the drbc . I feel it is
vitally important for all public comments be heard and that all the parties concerned have an
instrument that is visible to express their thoughts . Public disclosure and participation should
always be visible ,open and easy to express so that the Deleware River and surrounding
environment,people and natural beauty remain viable and non commercialized or threatened. If you
would like to further discuss please feel free to call me at 212-777-7299. Thanks , Theodore j.
Weiner DVM


